
 

City of Pompano Beach 

Utilities Field Operations 

Phone: (954) 786-4082 

 

MEMORANDUM NO.  25-03 

 
 

 

DATE: April 30, 2025 

 

TO:            Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager 

 

VIA:              A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director 

     

FROM:          Nathaniel Watson, Utilities Field Operations Superintendent 

 

SUBJECT: Public Utility Equipment with Related Accs. & Sup Piggyback 12835 

Approval Request: 
 Request for City Commission approval for the award of the Hydro-Excavating Equipment 
and Related Services Piggyback Agreement #12835 between the City of Pompano Beach 
and Cues, Inc. 

 

Explanation:  
In accordance with the terms of the existing contract, Cues, Inc. provides various vehicles 
and equipment, including trucks designed for sewer/stormwater and hydro-excavating 
services. These specialized vehicles are competitively priced and offer a discount off the list 
price. This agreement allows the City to procure a replacement Wastewater CCTV Inspection 
Truck, which will be used to inspect the City’s 196 miles of gravity mains visually. 
 

Recommendation:  
The Utilities Department recommends approval of Piggyback Agreement #12835. This 
agreement incorporates the same terms and conditions as the original contractual 
arrangement outlined in SC06-24 – Sewer/Storm Water, Hydro-Excavating Equipment, and 
Related Services, between the Houston-Galveston Area Council and Cues, Inc. The 
necessary funding for this purchase is allocated in budget account #412-3520-535-6405. 


